From: The Columbia County Building & Zoning Department
Plan Review
135 NE Hernando Av.
P.O. Box 1529
Lake City Florida 32056-1529

ISSUE No PERMIT PER PLAT, FAX NO INFO UNTIL APPROVED BY BRIAN
KEPNER and DALE WILLIAMS

Reference to a building permit application Number. 06 04_ 1 OO

Michael Miller Contractor, Owner of lot 55 Callaway Subdivision Phase Il

On the date of May 3, 2006 application 0604-100 and plans for construction of a
single family dwelling were reviewed and the following information or aiteration to
the plans will be required to continue processing this application. If you should
have any question please contact the above address, or contact phone number
(386) 758-1163 or fax any information to (386) 754-7088.

Please include application number 0604-100 when making
reference to this application.

1. The attic access pull down stairs door shall meet the same
requirements as the entry door from the garage to the habitable living area
of the structure per the FRC-2004 sections R309.2 Separation required.
Other openings between the garage and residence shall be equipped with

solid wood doors not less than 13/8 inches (35 mm) in thickness, solid or



honeycomb core steel doors not less than 13/8 inches (35 mm) thick, or
20-minute fire-rated doors.

2. The electrical plan shows the location of the electrical service. A
overcurrent protection device shall be installed on the exterior of
structures to serve as a disconnecting means. Conductors used from the
exterior disconnecting means to a panel or sub panel shall have four-wire
conductors, of which one conductor shall be used as an equipment

ground.

Thank you,

Joe Haltiwanger
Plan Examiner
Columbia County Building Department



